GIRTON COLLEGE, CAMBRIDGE.

April 26th 1962

Dear Professor Tait(or should it be Brian, as that is how you last signed and please reciprocate!)

I have had a letter from Rosa Leveroni saying that she would like to come to the co ference in September. Is it too late for her to do so 3 max I hope it isn't. She would also like to stay in Pembroke. I am sorry about the delay, but she hadn't quite grasped about it. You will remember she won the poetry prize at the Jocs Florals and has been a member since then.

I will pay the reservation if necessary for her.

I'd be most grateful if you would let me know whether this is possible so that I can let her know.

Yours

Alen frank

rep. 30/4/62.